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July 31, 2012 
 
Ms. Danese Griffith 

Operation Peace of Mind 
705 S. Mill St. Ste 105 

Lewisville, TX 75057 
 
 

Dear Ms. Griffith, 
 

I want to commend your crime prevention committee and all the staff at OPM 
for all their work in crime prevention, especially when it comes to young people.  
I feel like together we can influence our community in positive ways to avoid 

becoming a target of crime. I am especially encouraged at the collaboration 
going on between OPM and our gang unit as we try to influence youth in our 
community who are at-risk of joining a gang. I look forward to continuing our 

work together to make the City of Lewisville a safer place.  
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Russell Kerbow 
Chief of Police 
Lewisville Police Department 
 

 

 


